
           

89% first choice university 

Durham University - Primary Education 

Loughborough University - Chemical Engineering 

Newcastle University - Physical Geography 

Newcastle University - History and Archaeology 

NUA - Film and Moving Image Production 

Royal Veterinary College (University of London) - 

Wild Animal Biology 

University of Bath - Biochemistry 

University of Brighton - Building Surveying 

University of Brighton - Aeronautical Engineering 

University of East Anglia - Biomedicine 

University of Exeter - History 

University of Liverpool - Politics and Law 

University of Sheffield - International Relations 
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/ƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƻƴǎ - ŀƴƻǘƘŜǊ ȅŜŀǊ ƻŦ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ŜȄŀƳ ǊŜǎǳƭǘǎ 

Fakenham Sixth Form students celebrated their A Level and Level 3 BTEC results during 
the summer. Over 70% of A Level grades were A* to C with a number of subjects achieving 
100% of these higher grades. Level 3 BTEC Sport and ICT also had excellent results with all 
students gaining a merit, distinction or distinction*. This year 10 students, or 18%, achieved 
the Norfolk Scholar award which will be recognised with a certificate when they collect their 
exam certificates on Presentation Evening in December. All students who applied to 
university gained a place with 89% of those securing their first choice. University 
destinations are shown on the back page. 

   CŀƪŜƴƘŀƳ {ƛȄǘƘ CƻǊƳ 

Welcome, and welcome back 
Welcome back to all students in Years 12 and 13 here at Fakenham Sixth Form, and an especially big 
welcome to all those students who have joined us from other schools, and from Fakenham Academy, I 
hope your term has got off to as a good a start as mine has done. 

I am incredibly pleased to be Principal at Fakenham Academy and Sixth 
Form, not only are we an excellent provider of education from ages 11-18, 
but walking around school and getting a chance to see Sixth Form 
students in lessons has already impressed me with the quality of teaching, 
and opportunities that are available to everyone here. 

I am especially looking forward to getting involved with A level 
Photography lessons, having been a keen photographer since I was a 
teenager, I plan to be a regular on Tuesday afternoons ï though I donôt 
make any promises to wow anyone with my photographs! 

This is an exciting and crucial term of the year, chances to make habits, 
have a fresh start, set yourself some goals, and give 100% in all your 
lessons. It is also pretty exciting as we have a number of events 
happening too, Sixth Form Open evening on Thursday 26th, Taster days, 
information evenings, and many other events. 

I hope you all make a great start to this year, and grasp all that Fakenham 
Sixth Form has to offer.  Good Luck 

  

Richard Evans 



Excelsior Trip July 2018 

The Excelsior trip to Holland was such a fantastic experience. Learning about sailing and all of the skills was 
amazing, as well as being a part of the crew. 
 
The first 24 hours, which was the North Sea crossing,  was hard for almost everyone. There was a lot of throwing up 
and not a lot of ability to digest anything. The journey across the North Sea was extremely difficult and it wasnôt just 
feeling sick that some of us had to deal with. However it wasnôt all that bad because there were also a lot of laughs, 
support and crossing the North Sea at night was beautiful. 
 
Once we arrived in Holland we visited a new place every evening and then during the day we were sailing to 
different places. The places we visited were: Den Helder, Enkhuizen and IJmuiden . We also went through 
Amsterdam on our way to IJmuiden. Everyday we learnt new things and we did all sorts of different activities like 
climbing the rigging, going into the sea in a dingy, swimming in a canal, going to the beach, playing games 
(including our ongoing game of boat murder), helming and experiencing new places. Helming through the middle of 
Amsterdam was especially great! 
 
As for the people, we couldnôt have had a better crew. Everyone got on so well and had so much banter. The crew 
that we joined was incredible and they definitely made the trip more enjoyable, especially with their constant pranks. 
Also we couldnôt thank Karol our Skipper enough because he was so good at looking after us and such a hero (We 
love you Karol). 
 
While we crossed the North Sea on the way there and back we had watch systems to look out and steer the boat as 
we werenôt in Port. The watch I was in was Stop Watch (the best watch) and we would have to look out from 8pm to 
12am and then 8am to 12pm. Whilst on watch we drove the crew mad with our singing, looked out, helmed, enjoyed 
the scenery and just had a laugh. Between our watches we also  divided Breakfast and Happy Hour (cleaning), 
lunch and dinner for each of the days. When our watch did cooking I would say we did a pretty fine job at it when not 
arguing about Salsa. Stop watch had a lit group of people including Karol, Will and Rachel who were absolute 
legends. 
 
The Excelsior trip was both physically and mentally challenging; not only were we constantly doing things but there 
was a lot of heavy work, long days and 17 of us were in a confined space 24/7 without a break from one another. 
However I wouldnôt change any of it at all because we all looked after one another so well, we had a laugh, the 
places were beautiful and the challenge of everything was great. The trip was, overall, an incredible experience. 
By Tammi 
 

 

Gold Duke of Edinburgh - 
Final Expedition  

 
During the last week of the school, the same group of 
people who had walked through Peak District only a few 
months before, and thought that walking couldnôt get 
much harder than that, were about to set off for 4 days 
of walking and camping in Yorkshire. The first day we 
were all filled with energy and set off on our first of the 
three peaks, Pen-y-ghent.  Unfortunately that day and 
the next day when we climbed Ingleborough, the cloud 
rolled in just as we got to the peaks, so we didnôt get to 
experience any of the views that being at this height had 
to offer. The third day was our biggest climb, up 
Whernside.  This was probably the hardest day as all of 
our group were tired and legs and feet were hurting. 

However, all of it 
was worth it 
when we got to 
the top, as it was 
the first day that 
it was clear  and 
the view was 
amazing. Our 
group made the 
right choice for 
our route on the 
last day as it was 
a valley walk 

which was especially nice as the weather was beautiful. 
Overall, D of E isnôt easy, but it is rewarding and it 

definitely brings 
the people who 
you walk and 
camp with closer 
together. 
 
By Abigail Street 
 

 

Independent Learning Archeology Field School 
 
For two days at the beginning of July, a group of sixth form students were at work in Fulmodeston. 
The  sixth formers, who were supervising Year 9 students from across North Norfolk, helped to dig test 
pits in gardens and fields alike. Thankfully we were graced with amazing weather! Many of the test pit 
supervisors, myself included, previously took part in ILAFôS  and it was incredible to be asked back to 
experience it for a second time. It was even more incredible to apply my knowledge from years ago to my 
new test pit and pass it onto the new archaeologists. My three students and I thoroughly enjoyed the two 
days making a mess of a beautiful garden, and we were lucky enough to find some medieval green glaze 

pottery; something I found in my test pit in 2015. Along with this, it 
gave many younger students the chance to experience university life 
and style work for the first time. Although I did not write a report 
myself, I learnt to work to standards set and to lead a team. Over all 
it was an amazing experience, which I recommend to any students 
who are thinking of university or who are interested in their local 
area. 
 
Sophie Brown - ILAF Test pit supervisor 

 

Miles For Smiles Sponsored 
Walk 2018 

 
Every year Fakenham Sixth Form students have 
walked the ten miles between Fakenham and Wells-
next-the-Sea to raise money for their chosen charity 
and this year was no exception. Around 70 students 
completed the walk on a very muggy Friday the 
13th. Fortunately, the day didnôt bring any bad luck, 
in fact the opposite, as we raised Ã1009.23! This 
money is going to our chosen charity of the year: 
Beat and brings our total for the year to an 
incredible Ã1294.38. Everyone had an amazing 
time, walking to music and laughing along the way. 
What's more I only got two blisters! The day was 
rounded off with pizzas, ice cream and fish and 
chips; with many of the students heading to the 
beach to enjoy the sun. Thank you to everyone who 
walked this year, and I can only hope that next year 
will be even more successful. 
Please continue to help us raise funds for Beat, 
even if it is only putting any spare change into the 
pot in the canteen! Thank you! 
Sophie Brown - Chair of Student Council 
 


